
Stonebroom Primary School Newsletter 
‘Together Aspire, Together Achieve’ 

As this December has been such a 
magical month, we couldn’t wait until 
January to share all the moments and 
news with you, so we have sneaked in 
an extra newsletter. 

Merry Christmas to you all—we will see 
you all on Monday 10th January 2022. 

Christmas 2021 Newsletter 

KS1 PARTY & KS2 PANTOMIME 

Santa came to our Nursery Christmas party yester-
day,giving all children presents. Our KS1 children en-

joyed a great party today & KS2 children went to Mans-
field Theatre to see Sleeping Beauty. A super time was 

had by all. 

RECEPTION CLASS PERFOR-
MANCE 

Our Reception class (Sheep 
class) also gave a performance to 

parents & carers this year. On 
10th December they performed, 
‘We’re Going on a Star Hunt’ - it 
was wonderful. Well Done to all 

children and staff in sheep class. 
The link to the Reception class 

performance is: https://youtu.be/
eWRpIOq37Sw . Follow this link 

for photographs: https://
www.stonebroom.derbyshire.sch.uk/children/class-

pages/sheep-1/gallery-13 

NURSERY NATIVITY 

On Tuesday 14th December and 
Thursday 16th December, our won-
derful nursery children put on a tradi-
tional nativity play for parents and 
carers. It really was a magical experi-
ence, especially as we were able to 
perform for a live audience. Follow 
the link for the performances:Morning 
Nursery: https://youtu.be/
s54M7mJRtio 

Afternoon Nursery:https://youtu.be/oG6vErnX7gc  

CHRISTMAS DINNER/JUMPER DAY 

December 15th was a really special day, with all children 
and adults wearing their 
Christmas jumpers and 

then enjoying a gorgeous 
Christmas dinner. Thank 

you to Jane & all her 
kitchen staff. Follow the 

link for more photo-
graphs: https://

www.stonebroom.derbyshire.sch.uk/parents/news-and-
events/christmas-dinner-jumper-day-2021 

CHRISTMAS TREE & NATIVITY SET 

This year our tree looks extra special as 

it is decorated with a knitted garland 

made by the children who attended the 

lunchtime knitting club last year. We also 

have a new 

Nativity set, 

knitted by 

Linda (Mrs 

Booker’s mum).  

KS1 NATIVITY PERFORMANCE 

The KS1 Nativity performance of ‘The 
Bossy King’ was an absolute delight to 
watch. It really made us all think about 
the true meaning of Christmas! Link to 
the KS1 performance: https://youtu.be/

n2DGWbc4HbQ . Link to photo-
graphs:https://www.stonebroom.derbyshire.sch.uk/children/

class-pages/meerkats-1/news-14   
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